
14th September 2023 

 

Our learning this week… 

How Can We Make Life Fair? 

The children have been bringing in Fair Trade stickers from 
purchases – thank you for your support with this! 

Maths 

This week we have moved onto decimals, comparing and 
ordering, labelling numbers lines of different intervals. 

English 

Using the class book as inspiration, the children have written 
excellent descriptions of Ethiopian countryside. 

Meet the teacher 

It was nice to see many of you at the Meet the Teacher 
session. If you couldn’t make it, I have popped the power point 
on Google Classroom (let me know if you need it emailed). 

Science  

We have started our topic on classification, home work has 
been set on a mould investigation! 

Online safety 

Next Wednesday morning, the children will be taking part in an 
online safety presentation by Avon police. This will advise 
children on how to use the internet safely and talk about issues 
with social media. 
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